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FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL: 
Haverhill Public Schools believe in a “Growth Mindset.” 

We are always working to improve. 

 

The following are just some of the Mindset 

Moments and Quotes I have heard over the past 

few weeks from Golden Hill Students: 

"I don't know that...yet" 

"This may take some time" 

"I haven't found my talent yet" 

"My class is working on earning it still" 

 

My favorite Mindset Quotes from other adults: 

"Mistakes are proof that you are trying" 
"I see your growing confidence..." 

 
 

 

“I am VERY proud of all of my students 

for demonstrating excellent classroom 

cooperation…” Mrs. Boyd. 

 

“Have your child read every day!”   

Mrs. English 

 

“Talk with your child every day, even 

for just 10 minutes, it doesn’t have to 

be about school. You might start off by 

telling them something about your 

day.”   Mrs. Archambault and Mrs. 

Nealon 

 

Some important Reminders: 

Testing will start in late April. A good night’s sleep, a good breakfast, and a word of encouragement will 

make a big difference!! In fact, testing or no testing, it is a great recipe for success every day!! 

If there is a change in dismissal for your child, it must be communicated by note or email – as soon as you 

know of the change. SAFETY IS CRITICAL. 

Please notify the office of any changes in address or phone contacts, as soon as you know. 

Looking for Parent 

Wisdom – 

We would like you to 

share a thought about a 

way in which you have 

helped your child be part 

of the Golden Hill 

community, or how you 

have helped him/her 

succeed as a learner.  

Email or drop off your 

wisdom – we’ll share it! 

Mrs. Frieswick’s latest addition to our in-

house museum, Picasso. Some student 

artwork is already displayed. 

“Inspiration exists, but it has to find you 

working.”   Picasso 

 

 

Miss. Edwards’ class work, 

informational writing and 

geography, I learned a lot.  

Did you know Guatemala is the 

“Land of Chocolate?” YUM! 

THOUGHT TO PONDER– 

People will act decently, if we give them a chance. 

Eagle Retirement- 

Goodbye to Mrs. Bergeron, we will miss you!! 
Thank you for your service to our children!! 



 

 

Dolor Sit Amet 
 


